
GPA-Wisconsin Needs You!
(Please Print)

Name ________________________________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________________________________

City________________________________________________ State________ Zip___________

Daytime Phone ______________________________ Evening Phone______________________

E-mail address __________________________________________________________________

I am interested in volunteering:  ! Fostering   ! Staff a booth   ! Meet & Greets   ! Other __________

This donation is in memory of ________________________________________________________

Please send an acknowledgement of this memorial to: (Name) ____________________________

(Address/City/State/Zip) __________________________________________________________

Your donation, in any amount, is gratefully accepted.

Amount enclosed $__________________.

! Cash   ! Check   

Signature ______________________________________

Make checks payable to: 
GPA-WISCONSIN

Contributions are tax-deductible.

Rising vet costs have significantly depleted
GPA-WI’s financial resources.  In order to
continue assisting greyhounds with medical
issues such as broken legs, we need your
help.  Please give generously.

Let’s keep our group 
running strong!

www.gpawisconsing.org
Thank you for your support!

Please send this form to:
GPA-Wisconsin

P.O. Box 308   
Genoa City, WI  

53128-0308




